
FROM THE DESK OF

Santa Claus
Dear Cindy Lou,
I hope this letter finds you filled with Christmas cheer and excitement! The magical holiday season is upon us, and as
Santa, I am delighted to receive your very first letter. I have been eagerly waiting to hear from you.

Cindy Lou, I have heard from your parents, Lou Lou and Betty Lou, about the wonderful young lady you are becoming.
They shared with me your extraordinary talents in drawing and painting. I must say, I am amazed by your artistic
abilities! Your creativity and talent are truly remarkable.

I also heard that you are always the first to lend a helping hand when it's time for fun activities. Your kindness and
willingness to assist others do not go unnoticed, my dear. It warms my heart to know that you have such a caring and
compassionate nature.

Now, Cindy Lou, let's talk about the areas where you can continue to grow. Your parents mentioned that you could
work on waiting your turn to talk during story time. It is essential to give everyone a chance to share their thoughts and
ideas. Remember, by patiently waiting, you show respect and consideration for others.

Additionally, it is important to practice taking turns during games. Playing games together is an excellent opportunity to
learn patience and fair play. By taking turns, you show good sportsmanship and create a positive and enjoyable
experience for everyone involved.

As Christmas is approaching, I couldn't help but notice your special wishes. A cozy dollhouse and a vibrant set of magic
markers would make perfect gifts for a talented artist like you. I will do my very best to make your Christmas dreams
come true, my dear.

Cindy Lou, always remember to be kind, patient, and considerate towards others. Your positive attitude and willingness
to help make you an extraordinary child. Continue to shine your light bright and bring joy to those around you.

Merry Christmas, Cindy Lou, and may all your dreams and wishes come true!

Santa Claus
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